5 REASONS for RECALL of Ashland Parks and Recreation Commissioners (APRC)

1. Operating fund balance deficiency of $5,932,000 is projected by 2023. This huge overrun will
have to come out of the city's general fund, thus requiring major cuts in services to citizens in order to
balance the budget.

2. Laid-off the entire senior center staff with no justification and no specific plan for the center’s
future. The staff had a combined total of 72 years of experience helping seniors live independently in
their homes through outreach and information/referral services. The replacement staff had no
qualifications and experience in such services, thus endangering our seniors’ well-being.

3. With disregard for public concern, APRC voted to spend $230,000 for a Portland consultant to
decide the fate and future design of Lithia Park, threatening specific historic sites in our beloved crown
jewel.

4. APRC is planning a bond for a $3.5 million new competitive pool to replace the existing Daniel
Meyer pool. Director Black stated it would ‘double what we are spending on our pool..."’ No
professional community needs assessment has been performed. Better way to go would be to create a
multi-city and Jackson county buy-in to a Regional Aquatic Center. This way all cities and county
taxpayers would share the costs; rather than Ashland alone.

5. APRC repeatedly and flagrantly failed to follow Oregon Public Meetings Law or the spirit of the
law by under-publicizing meetings, failing to present minutes within three weeks of a meeting, and failing
to accurately reflect citizen input in meeting minutes.

For more information go to: www.AshlandRecall.com
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Ashland citizens reside in a democratic society and thus have reasonable
expectations of their elected officials, foremost among them trust
between citizens and elected officials. That trust has been broken
regarding the Ashland Parks and Recreation Commissioners.

Recall now so that we can get three new commissioners who will:

* seek, listen and respect community input before making changes

« manage the budget much better to ensure Ashland's financial stability

+ maintain well what we have before expanding or creating new programs
* restore the local senior social services’ safety net

For more information go to: www.AshlandRecall.com

Endorsed by Ashland Support Our Seniors
www.AshlandSOS.com

Ashland citizens reside in a democratic society and thus have reasonable
expectations of their elected officials, foremost among them trust
between citizens and elected officials. That trust has been broken
regarding the Ashland Parks and Recreation Commissioners.

Recall now so that we can get three new commissioners who will:

« seek, listen and respect community input before making changes

« manage the budget much better to ensure Ashland's financial stability

« maintain well what we have before expanding or creating new programs
« restore the local senior social services’ safety net

For more information go to: www.AshlandRecall.com

Endorsed by Ashland Support Our Seniors
www.AshlandSOS.com



